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2012/13 winner Angharad Phillips won at 'home' in Cardiff (Alan Man Photography)

The entry for the Butterfly Cardiff Grand Prix (December 21-22, 2013) has been extended to Thursday December
5th for those who are still hopeful of taking part in the popular event in the Welsh capital.

Last season it was the other home nations who dominated the tournament with Ireland’s Paul McCreery and
Wales’ Angharad Phillips taking home the main Men’s and Women’s singles prizes while Welsh coach, Paul Beck,
won the Veteran’s Singles to boot.

To get involved this year You can enter here
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